
   “Spring Mixer Tournament” 

The 2025 Bocce Season is here!   Time to dust off old man winter and get ready 
for a new and exciting season of Bocce!   Our first tournament of the year is 
where we invite new & seasoned Villagers to play Bocce! 

When:   

March 10th – April 18th, Playoffs April 21st & 22nd, Championship April 23rd 
         

Time Choices: 

Monday’s:   10:00 a.m., 12:30 p.m., & 3:00 p.m. 
Wednesday’s: 10:00 a.m., 12:30 p.m., & 3:00 p.m. 
Thursday’s:  10:00 a.m., 12:30 p.m., & 3:00 p.m.  

To Sign-up go to Spring Mixer Sign Up, and follow the instructions. 

We need captains for this tournament, if you are interested in being a captain, 
please add this information to your sign-up. 

This tournament follows our Bocce Boot Camps in February where brand new 
players learn the basics of Bocce, and be ready for the 2025 tournament season.   
So, if you are new to playing Bocce and are interested in playing the game, or 
have a neighbor who would like to learn how to play, have them sign up for one of 
our Boot Camps on February 3rd and February 18th.   Details for Boot Camp are on 
the Villages Bocce site at www.villagesbocce.vgcc.club. 

For further information contact: 

Tom Hunt 
Tournament Director 
408-203-0313 
Tom.villages@gmail.com 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1N1_ealBYcLyLWzF2pbdi9pMmLv8OI0vdr7X9AD6N91M/preview
http://www.villagesbocce.vgcc.club
mailto:Tom.villages@gmail.com

